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UPCOMING EVENTS:UPCOMING EVENTS:
Fri 25 Apr

Public Holiday - ANZAC Day

Fri 2 May
Yr 5.6 Interschool Sports

Mon 5 May
Public Holiday -May Day

Tue 6 May
Preschool Blue Group Photo Day

Wed 7 May
Whole school Photo Day

Fri 9 May
School Assembly - Yr 3.4 Fulton
Yr 5.6 Interschool Sports
Preschool Green Group Photo Day

Supervision
starts from... 
Supervision
starts from... 

School 
starts at...
School 
starts at...

Dear Families,

Welcome back to Term 2. It’s hard to believe that we are
already a quarter of the way through the year. Year 5.6 Bevan
hosted a very moving ANZAC assembly this morning on our
front lawn. Thank you, to those families who were able to
attend. 
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At Wagaman, our values, agreements and learner assets are an important component of how our
school operates and who we are as a school. We are very proud of our work and whole school
understandings. As I reflected on the ANZAC spirit and the messages of today’s assembly, I was
reminded of the links to “The Wagaman Way.” It is an important reminder for us all to show kindness
and respect in our every day lives. 

This will be the last newsletter we send out to families via Seesaw. Our next newsletter will be sent via
Xuno. Next week, we will resend the welcome email to families who have not connected yet. If you have
any challenges in connecting, please come in and see our front office team and we can support you to
get connected. From next week, we will start to use Xuno to send out whole class and school
information and, for families and teachers to communicate. Teachers will continue to use Seesaw to
share student learning. 

view school news
view school calendar
view and send
messages

view class and student
learning

https://wagamanprimary.xuno.com.au/


Phone the school office
if your child is absent.
Phone the school office
if your child is absent.

Kind Regards,

Mandy McKinnon
Principal, Wagaman Primary School

Be You is a national mental health and wellbeing initiative for learning communities across Australia.
Our Be You action team met with Be You consultants this week to review the data we have collected
from our educators and students regarding our learning community. We would now like to collect
information about your experience as family members of young people attending Wagaman Primary
School. It will help us celebrate what we are doing well and better understand how to improve mental
health and wellbeing at Wagaman Primary. Please click on the link below to complete the survey. It
should take about 15min to complete, and we appreciate your feedback.

We have a busy term ahead with our annual sports day, school concert and indigenous cultural day
scheduled. We are currently finalising our term planner and will send it home next week. 
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This term, in week 10, we will be holding an Indigenous Culture Day. This
day will provide an opportunity for our students to learn and appreciate
the rich culture of Australia's First Nations peoples. Through various
activities and presentations, students will explore Indigenous art, music,
dance, language and traditional practices. To make this day possible,
we are seeking volunteers who are willing to work with classes or
participate in sharing their own knowledge and experiences related to
Indigenous culture. If you have any queries please contact me.

https://beyou.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8BrqyFHxHoJ4DXv?survey_id=12082342764
https://beyou.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8BrqyFHxHoJ4DXv?survey_id=12082342764
https://beyou.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8BrqyFHxHoJ4DXv?survey_id=12082342764


Our whole school attendance has dropped a
little recently and is now tracking at 89% for
the year to date. 

Well done to Preschool Blue, 3.4 Xu, 5.6
Mairou and 5.6 Vavlas who currently have
attendance of 90% or above. 



WHAT ARE WE LEARNING?WHAT ARE WE LEARNING?
YEAR 3.4 XUYEAR 3.4 XU

Year 3.4 Xu baked Anzac biscuits to commemorate ANZAC Day. 
Anzac biscuits are a traditional biscuit. They were sent to soldiers serving
overseas during World War I as a source of food and a symbol of support
from home. 
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ANZAC
Assembly
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$6,000$6,000

$4,000$4,000

$8,000$8,000

Our school council would like to
remind families of the importance
of making the voluntary parent
contribution to Wagaman Primary
School.
 
Your contribution is essential in
supporting the educational
programs and initiatives that make
our school a safe and positive
learning environment for all
students.

Last year, funds were spent on
purchasing new laptops. We are
continuing this goal for 2025.

We thank our families, for their
ongoing support.

$2,000$2,000

So far this year, our families
have contributed... 
So far this year, our families
have contributed... 

$5,060

$10,000$10,000



SCHOOL NOTICESSCHOOL NOTICES

Nominations are now open for the World Teachers’ Day (WTD) NT Awards,
formerly known as the Teaching in the Territory Excellence Awards.
 
Now in its 20th year, the annual Territory awards are a fabulous way to
recognise inspirational educators, principals, leaders and support staff
working across our NT government schools who are doing an exceptional
job of engaging students in high-quality learning every day! 

to nominate our terrific
educators!

Past winners...
Mrs McKinnon, 2013 Primary Teacher of the Year
Mr Russell, 2019 Primary Teacher of the Year
Ms Suvi, 2021 Inclusion Educator of the Year, Darwin
Mr Mairou, 2024 Primary Teacher of the Year

https://wtdawards.nt.gov.au/home
https://wtdawards.nt.gov.au/home


SCHOOL CONCERTSCHOOL CONCERT
Mrs Horne, our fabulous music teacher, is
asking families if they have any witches’
capes, broomsticks or wands to use in our
school concert in June. The students will
start rehearsals in Term 2. The items will be
returned after the concert.

Term 2, Thursday June 5. 
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